
 

 
 

The Corporation of the Town of Cobourg 
Legislative Services Department 
Victoria Hall 
55 King Street West 
Cobourg, ON K9A 2M2 

Brent Larmer 
Municipal Clerk/ 

Director of Legislative Services 
Telephone: (905) 372-4301 Ext. 4401 

Email: blarmer@cobourg.ca 
Fax: (905) 372-7558 

 
SENT VIA EMAIL April 17, 2023 

 
To all Ontario Municipalities  
 
Re: Reducing Municipal Insurance Costs 

 

At a meeting held on April 11, 2023, the Municipal Council of the Town of Cobourg approved 
the following Resolution #116-23: 

 
Reducing Municipal Insurance Costs 
 
Moved by Councillor Miriam Mutton Seconded by Councillor Randy Barber 

 
WHEREAS at the Regular Council meeting on April 11, 2023, Council considered 
correspondence from the Town of Plympton-Wyoming regarding the reduction of 
Municipal Insurance Costs; 

 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council direct staff to send a letter 
of support regarding the reduction of Municipal Insurance Costs to all 
municipalities in Ontario.    
 
084-23           Carried 

 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact the 
undersigned at blarmer@cobourg.ca or by telephone at (905)-372-4301 Ext. 4401. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Brent Larmer 
Municipal Clerk/Director of Legislative Services 
Returning Officer 
Legislative Services Department 

mailto:blarmer@cobourg.ca
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The Corporation of the 
Town of Cobourg Resolution 

 
Moved By 

 
Councillor Miriam Mutton  

 
Resolution No.: 

Last Name Printed MUTTON 116-23 

 
Seconded By 

 
Councillor Randy Barbe r 

 
Council Date: 

Last Name Printed BARBER April 11, 2023 
 
 

 
WHEREAS at the Regular Council meeting on April 11, 2023, Council considered 
correspondence from the Town of Plympton-Wyoming regarding the reduction of 
Municipal Insurance Costs; 
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council direct staff to send a letter of 
support regarding the reduction of Municipal Insurance Costs to all municipalities in 
Ontario.   


